
Nursery Curriculum Letter
Friday 25th October

Autumn 2024

Bear Cubs, Fox Cubs, Lion Cubs

Well done to everyone in Nursery for a fabulous first half term! We have had a lovely week

learning about Diwali, which will be celebrated next week. Diwali provides lots of opportunities

for creative activities as well as learning about other cultures, festivals and celebrations.

Curriculum
We will complete some creative activities linked to Bonfire Night.

Literacy
Communication
and Language

We will find out about everyone's half term through daily news (see the rota below).

Please talk to your child about what they have enjoyed doing at home and practise

what they would like to say. You are welcome to send in a small item to help them

remember or pictures, you can even email photos so we can see them on the big

screen.

Maths We will practise our subitising skills to 3, then 6 and maybe beyond! Subitising means

the ability to recognise how many items there are in a group without having to count

each item one by one. The children are shown just a glimpse of a small group of items

and then they say how many they think there are. This is not only an important

numerical skill but it also makes a fun game!

Physical
Development

Development of ongoing skills such as:

Go up steps & stairs, or climb up apparatus, using alternate feet 

Use one handed tools & equipment, e.g. making snips in paper with scissors

Use a comfortable grip with good control when holding pens and pencils

Continue to develop their movement, balancing, riding (scooters, trikes & bikes) & ball

skills.

Dates for the term
Monday 28th to Friday 1st November - HALF TERM

11th - 15th November - Learning together sessions will take place this week:

Bear Cubs from 11.00 - 11.45am on Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th

Fox Cubs & Lion Cubs from 2.45 - 3.30pm Monday 1th - Friday 15th November

Please book your slot through the google form which has been sent home today.

Reminders ● Please ensure wet weather kits are washed, dried and returned straight after

half term.

● Please ensure your child has a named winter hat in the

correct hat box, ready for the cooler weather.

Special requests - continued

● In preparation for Christmas cake making we are in need of

empty, small (200g) tin cans i.e. baked beans or equivalent

which we bake mini Christmas cakes in. Many thanks in

advance.



Learning at home
Holiday News Please talk with your child about the different activities you do through the half term

holiday. Together decide and practise what they talk about when they share their news with their friends.

BUG CLUB E-BOOKS - please find your login

details have been stuck in the front of your

blue home/school books

This week we will look at:

Thank you, the Nursery Team
Mrs Towner, Mrs Ludlam & Mrs Willmont

Tuesday 5th Nov Wednesday 6th Nov Thursday 7th Nov Friday 8th Nov

Emily B Austin Birdie Darcie

Ivy James Nyla Phoenix

Robyn Ryan Shelby Ada

Ava Emilie Florence Hudson

Iniyaazh Jake Max Mila

Ibrahim Stella Thanshith Umer

Ella Esme Everlyn Isabella

Jasmine Lorenzo Musa Qasim

Stephanie Summer Tommy Zidan

Aiman


